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ASX Announcement 

9 August 2021 

QUEENSLAND OPERATING RESTRICTIONS - UPDATE 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) provides the following update on 
operating conditions at The Star Queensland properties. 

The Queensland Government announced on 8 August 2021 that certain regions of Queensland will 
come out of lockdown at 4pm on Sunday 8 August 2021, however, some restrictions will remain in 
place for a period of 2 weeks. This impacts both The Star Gold Coast and the Treasury Casino & 
Hotel Brisbane. 

The properties re-opened with the following restrictions: 

• Capacity is limited to 1 person per 4m2 indoors and 1 person per 2m2 outdoors; 

• Mandatory mask-wearing; 

• Patrons to be seated while eating or drinking. 

The Star remains committed to the health, safety and well-being of its team members and guests. 
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